
 

 

           
April 22, 2025 

          Subject: Safety Improvements 
          WIN: 027786.00 

Location: Edgecomb 
        Amendment No. 4    
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:  Given the lack of companies that will provide textured asphalt, will the DOT accept 
striping the pavement with hash marks along the same area? 
 
Response:  Stamping of the pavement is required as indicated on the plans and in the contract. 
 
Question:  Addendum #3 states that the contractor is to provide structural calculations on the 
existing poles.  Its not possible to provide calculations on existing wood poles of varying ages. 
Can this requirement be waived? 
 
Response:  The wood poles were installed as part of the flashing beacon installation safety 
project: WIN 21783.00 completed 10/23/21. The contractor should be able to work with the 
DOT to get the details of the poles and equipment from the submittals for that project to perform 
calculations. 
 
 
 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on April 23, 2025. 
 
 
       
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


